
  
 August 31, 2020 

 

 

  

Critical Notice:   Yes    
Notice Type: Operational Flow Order  Mode:  Alert                   
Affected Locations:  System Wide     
Subject:   OFO Cancellation – Alert Mode Notice   

 

The Force Majeure issued on August 26th, 2020, is terminated effective Gas Day September 1st, 2020. As 

such, Cameron Interstate Pipeline (“Pipeline”) is cancelling the Critical Mode Notice (OFO) effective with 

the start of Gas Day1 [ 09/01/2020 ]. Operating conditions remain in Alert Mode. 

All shippers are strongly encouraged to maintain total system receipts commensurate with actual 

deliveries and should be prepared to act on short notice. 

Updates will be provided via informational postings to Pipeline’s EBB: CIP Informational Postings 

Please contact a scheduling representative if you have any questions. 

Team: FrontOffice@SempraGlobal.com 
 

 
Day (M-F) Evening (M-F) Weekend Secondary 

Name: Eric Perez Shawnna Sallee Katherine Silva Guy Ross 

Office: 281.423.2704   281.423.2715 

Mobile: 832.835.7726 832.819.7292 832.492.3433 832.415.6407 

Email: EPerez@SempraGlobal.com SSallee@SempraGlobal.com KSilva@SempraGlobal.com GuyRoss@SempraGlobal.com 

ICE Chat: eperez7 ssallee ksilva2 gross5 

 
 

 
1 All listed dates represent gas days as defined in Cameron Interstate Pipeline’s Tariff to mean a period of twenty-four 
consecutive hours, beginning and ending at 9:00 a.m. (Central Clock Time). 
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